
 
 
 
It’s time to start thinking about college applications. Here is some information you can use to get started.  
You can get a lot of the information you need through https://www.careercruising.com 
 
Career Cruising:  The Career Cruising website is designed to help you search for college information 
and scholarship availability.  To access: 
   
Choose create EDP from the log in on the left side of the page.  From here, you can set up a personal 
account to save any information that you input. 
 
College search – using career cruising use the tab labeled Education.  From this site you can search for 
colleges that offer the major in which you are interested.  It will also give you their admission 
requirements and offer a link directly to the college website.   
 
Resumes –using career cruising use the tab labeled Employment.  College applications will ask for 
activities and awards from high school.  You can use the EDP section to record all of this information so 
that it is ready to print or copy to your applications.   It can also print a resume from the information you 
have entered.  Be sure to put any AP classes on your resume. 
 
Scholarship Searches – using career cruising use the tab labeled financial aid.  From here you can 
search for private scholarships for which you might be eligible.   
Pay close attention to deadlines.  Most of them are not flexible. 
 
Also if you give your email address to your counselor they will send updated scholarship information to 
you. 
 
 
More information: 
 
College Recruiters:  Recruiters from various colleges come to Roseville High in the fall to meet our 
students.  You can sign up for these presentations in the counseling office.  A pass will be sent the day of 
the visit.  You are allowed to attend 3 presentations. 
 
College Visits:  Seniors are allowed 3 school days to visit their potential college choices.  You should ask 
the college for a signature verifying your visit and turn it in to attendance when you return.  Most colleges 
have tours and orientations on Fridays for high school seniors.  You can get the information from their 
websites. 
 
Transcripts:  Colleges will require that a high school transcript be sent directly from the counseling 
office to verify accuracy.  Transcripts are now sent electronically.  Please go to 
http://www.parchment.com to set up an account.  You can then send transcript to any college through this 
service.  If you have any difficulties, instructions are available in the counseling office. 
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